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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY
"The Religion that is afraid of science dishonors God and commits suicide."
— Ralph Waldo Emerson

SEATTLE SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA
Tickets for the Seattle Symphony Orchestra Family Concert to be held on 
Sunday, March 31 at 3=00 p.m. in the Redmond High School are on sale at the 
reception desk. Adults, ,£2.00; students, 75tf.

NOTICE

All applied music students...please sign new practice schedule for Spring 
Quarter. These are posted on the doors of various practice rooms.

REMEMBER
Students whose parents are ministers or missionaries must apply each quarter 
for the tuition discount. Forms are available at the receptionist's desk.

ABOUT THE KEY

The Key will be closed this Saturday, March 30, only. There will, instead, 
be a workers' meeting at 8:00 p.m. that night. This is a very important 
meeting and all workers should make every effort to come.

OPPORTUNITIES FOE COUPLES AND SINGLE STUDENTS
A special bulletin will be published this week to give you a list of the 
Christian Service opportunities that will be available in the very near future.

HMMMMMMMMMM!

canine obedience school. If you 
have a dog, please let him go to 
the dogs.

possible for NC to house canines 
We are not and cannot become a

For obvious reasons, it is not


